
 

 

 

4th February 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

On Friday 7th February 2025, we will be celebrating Number Day to raise money for the 

NSPCC.  The NSPCC is a charity which has been supporting children and families for over 

100 years.  They work with schools to support staff in keeping children safe from abuse 

as well as giving pupils tools to keep themselves safe too.  They also provide much 

needed therapies, helplines and much more for children across the UK and Channel 

Islands.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a variety of fun number activities over the course of the day for pupils to 

engage with and we encourage pupils and staff to dress in number-related clothes.  This 

can be something like a football kit or old T-shirt with a number drawn on or even 

something as elaborate as a homemade calculator costume!  

 

If you would like to donate to the NSPCC, please send into school clearly marked. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Georgia McKay 

Class Teacher and Maths Lead 
 


